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Extension of quay at Id-Daħla ta' tas-Sliema in Il-Port ta' Marsamxett 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that works will be 
carried out to extend part of the quay at I-Dahla ta’ tas-Sliema in Il-Port ta’ Marsamxett. 
 
The works are scheduled to start on Thursday 30th September 2021 and expected to be 
completed by Thursday 30th June 2022. 
 
Throughout the duration of the works, a silt curtain will be laid along the line joining the 
points A, B, C and D, approximately 20m from the shore, as shown on the attached chart. 
 
The vessels “Gold Dredger” and “Goldfinder” will be participating in the extension works, 
therefore the area delineated by the imaginary line A, B, C, D and the intermediate 
coastline (as shown on attached chart) are to be considered as a working area. Only 
vessels involved in the works are permitted to enter. 
 
Marker buoys with lights will be placed in positions B and C to indicate the outer limit of 
the area. 
 

Divers will be assisting in these works and will be displaying the International Code of 

Signals Flag “A”. 

 
Masters and vessel operators are instructed to cooperate with the contractor on site. 
They are to keep a sharp lookout, keep well clear and proceed at very slow speed (no 
wake) on the above-mentioned dates. 

 

Moreover, any instructions given on VHF Channels 12 and 16 by Valletta Port Control 

(Valletta VTS) and/or by any enforcement agency on site, are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 




